
Please Pray For:   

• For our two newest students, Brady and his wife 
Heather who are living at a nearby B&B during his Pri-
vate Pilot training, and Gregorio who is a commercial 
pilot from Mexico in the last stages of preparing for his 
Technical Evaluation as he candidates for full time mis-

sionary service. Please pray for good flying weather! 

• Becky and I will be speaking at a church about our 

ministry near the end of the month of May. Please pray 

for those that we interact with to be inspired and 

blessed. 

                                    Thank You! 

clayton.howie@mata-usa.org  
becky.howie@mata-usa.org 

1673 Poplar Lane 
Camano Island, WA 98282 

Mobile: 360 322-2114 

Web: h-lites.com 

Praise:  

• We had an excellent time interacting with a church in 
Mount Vernon at the end of April during their annual 
missions conference. About a dozen people signed up 
to receive more information about missions and said 

that they will pray for our ministry! 

• Our youngest granddaughter turns five this month. She 
is always a delight as she reveals how to view the world 

through the eyes of a child! 

• We especially praise God for those who partner with us 

in prayer. God’s answers amaze us regularly! 

 Issue #60 

Declare His glory among the nations, His marvelous works among all the peoples! (Psalm  96:3) 

    Your Impact for the People of Haiti  
Because of your partnership with our ministry to prepare pilots 

for missions, we are pleased to report that MATA alum, Matthew 

Carter, is now fully supported and began work in Haiti with MAF a 

few days ago. As a pilot, he delivers food, medicine, mail, and 

building supplies. He’ll also be performing medical evacuation 

flights for villagers and to those following God’s call to bring the 

gospel to those who have yet to hear it. He looks forward to 

keeping local churches and missionaries directly supported and 

sustained as they shine God’s light to the people around them.   

       We Would Love to See You in Person! 

Aviation Camp Sold Out! We are excitedly expecting eighteen teen boys and girls coming from the northwest and various 
other parts of the United States to join with us for a week at the Academy during the end of July. They will be introduced to world evange-
lism and exposed to career activities of a missionary pilot. All teens will be given hands on instruction on how to fly an airplane, logging 
time that can later be transferred to help meet the requirements to obtain a private pilot certificate. Please pray for a good experience. 

Bryan and Mari Eygabroad, serving 

with Mission Aviation Fellowship in  

Lesotho, Africa, have been waiting two 

years for their daughter’s visa to enter 

the U.S.A. Bryan is a MATA alum and is 

approved to join the MATA team, on 

loan from MAF, as a flight instructor. As 

they have exhausted every option to 

have it processed, please pray for the 

Lord’s intervention to provide their daughter’s visa!  
 

Opening Doors To The Gospel 

We are commanded in 2 Timothy 4:2 to always be ready to 
do whatever God wants us to do.  Here is a phrase that you 
can use to quickly transition a conversation towards Jesus. 

 

“I am a person of faith. Are you?” 


